
Weber School District 
Transportation

  Memo
To: Superintendent Gina Buttars, Weber School District Board of Education

From: Kristen H. Kearl, Supervisor of Transportation

cc: Brock Mitchell, Dax Teuscher, Seth Pilkington

Date: 1/3/2025

Re: School Bus Purchases

WSD Board Members,

I am writing to you and asking for the approval to purchase two special needs buses and ten regular 

buses.

If I order them this month, they will be here August 2025. I won’t have the exact purchase price until 

the morning of January 8, 2025. As soon as I receive the total price, I will email it to you. The 

purchase price per bus should be about the same as last year’s purchase price. 

If I can provide further clarification or answer questions, please call me at 801-476-7931 or my cell 

phone at 801-725-4610.   

Thank you! 

Sincerely,

Kristen H. Kearl

Supervisor

Weber School District Transportation


